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Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Special Meeting of the Lake Linden-Hubbell Schools 

Board of Education was held virtually, using Google Meet, on Tuesday, January 26, 2021.  

The meeting was called to order by President Patricia Burton at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Present: Jeff Dennis, Jennifer Beaudette, Patricia Burton, Lori Ambuehl, Stacey 

Sedar, Rob Johnson 

 

Absent: None 

 

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A motion was made by Jennifer Beaudette and supported by Lori Ambuehl to accept the 

agenda.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

A motion was made by Rob Johnson and supported by Jennifer Beaudette to accept the 

minutes of the Reorganization Meeting held on January 11, 2021 and the minutes of the 

Regular Meeting held on January 11, 2021.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

There were no expressions from the public. 

 

A motion was made by Jennifer Beaudette and supported by Rob Johnson to appoint 

Courtney Holzberger to the Lake Linden-Hubbell Board of Education.  Roll call vote.  

Motion unanimously carried. 

 

Other: 

 

The Board discussed the idea of drafting a letter to Governor Whitmer regarding the 

current status of COVID-19 restrictions and the impact it is having on students. 

 

There being no further business to discuss, a motion was made by Rob Johnson and 

supported by Lori Ambuehl to adjourn the meeting at 6:02 p.m.  Roll call vote.  Motion 

unanimously carried. 

 


